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CERTIFICATE OF MEMBERSHIP
WITHIN THE EUROPEAN ASSOCIATION OF REGIONAL
EXTERNAL PUBLIC FINANCE AUDIT INSTITUTIONS
(EURORALI)

The following Regional External Public Finance Audit Institution

CHAMBER OF ACCOUNTS OF KRASNODAR REGION
KOHTPOJIBHO-CUETHASI ITAJIATA KPACHOJIAPCKOI'O KPASI

with registered office at
Kommunarov Street 276/1 / ya. Kommyunapos, 276/1
Krasnodar 350020 / 350020 r. Kpacnoaap

with competence in the region KRASNODAR
in the country RUSSIAN FEDERATION
represented by Mr Yuri A. Agafonov

Chairman of the Chamber of Control and Accounts of Krasnodar Region

joined as full member the European Organization of Regional External Public Finance
Audit Institutions (EURORAI) by signing the authorized person the application for

membership.

The member agrees to pay the amount of the annual membership fee, which was fixed
in the amount of 2,000 ECU (nowadays EURO) at the constitutive confercnce ot the
Association and acknowledges its obligation to make these payments to the General

Secretariat of EURORALI at the beginning of each calendar year.

Valencia, in November 2019

Vicent Cucarella Tormo
Secretary General of EURORAI

General Secretarint of EURORAI
C/ San Vicente. 4 » 46002 Valencia (Spain)
Telephone: +34 96 386 93 50 « E-mail: eurorai@gva.es
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Mr Yuri A. Agafonov Aﬁ' EURORAI
Chairman ady
Chamber of Control and Accounts of Krasnodar Region REGISTRO GENERAL
Kommunarov Street 276/1 FECHA: 05/11/2019
RUS- Krasnodar 350020 NUM: 409 Saddina

Valencia, 5 November 2019

Dear Mr Chairman / VBaskaembiit rocnioaus Ipencenarens!

As you already know the application for full membership in the European
Organization of Regional External Public Finance Audit Institutions (EURORAI)
submitted by the Chamber of Control and Accounts of Krasnodar Region was
accepted by the EURORAI Management Committee at its last meeting held in Linz
on 16 October 2019. In accordance with the applicable provisions of EURORALI, the
General Assembly then also confirmed the joining of the new member at its meeting
held on 18 October within the framework of the X Congress.

With regard to the payment of the yearly membership fee, please note that the first
membership fee will only be due for next year. You will receive the call and the
necessary information for the payment of the fee from the General Secretariat at the
beginning of the year.

On behalf of EURORALI and all its members I welcome the Chamber of Control and
Accounts of Krasnodar Region as new member of our Association and I am sure that
this will be the beginning of an intense co-operation and exchange of experiences in
the future. Attached to this letter you will find the certification of membership of the
Chamber within EURORAIL As the institution you preside chose the English
language for all communications, we will send you most of the material in this
language.

Looking forward to meeting you again on the occasion of one of EURORALI's future
events.

Yours since\?' / C yBaKCHHEM,

Vicent Cucarella Tormo
Secretary General of EURORAI
President of the Audit Office of the Valencian Autonomous Region
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